City of Albuquerque

Planning Department

Timothy Keller, Mayor

January 15, 2025

To: All Users of the City of Albuquerque Standard Specifications for Public
Works Construction

From: Shahab Biazar, City Engineer, Planning Department

Subject: Standard Drawing #2428 Approval Rescinded

Please note that Standard Drawing #2428, Alley Intersections is no longer approved for
use. A site-specific design must be provided that addresses ADA compliance and City water-
block requirements.
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THIS STANDARD DRAWING NO LONGER APPROVED.
               PROVIDE SITE-SPECIFIC DESIGN
                 EFFECTIVE JANUARY 15, 2025




